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I support this effort to take care of our veterans after they retire. This will enable 

better recruiting and retention efforts in Oregon, align with the other 26 states that 

don't tax military retirement benefits, and will permit retirees to remain in Oregon with 

their discretionary income rather than fleeing to a more military friendly state. Military 

retirement benefits and potential taxation on these entitlements is a significant factor 

when a military member permanently retires. I am extremely honored by those 

introducing this Oregon House Bill in an effort to pursue tax relief for our veterans.  


